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The Armor of God
"In an increasingly broken world, Woman of
Valor brings a much-needed call to action for
women to be courageous. I encourage you to
delve into this captivating book." —Lauren
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Perdue Olympic gold medalist in swimming Deep
Down, Don't You Long to Be a World-Changer?
Did you know that the famed Proverbs 31 woman
was more than just a "virtuous woman"? In
Hebrew, she is called a woman of valor. And
if you think the Bible paints women as "less
than," better look again! Inspirational
speaker Marilynn Chadwick, a former agnostic,
was fascinated by the powerful portrayals of
women right in the pages of
Scripture—courageous women who fought wars,
foiled genocidal plots, and raised worldchanging kids. Like these women, you were
designed by God to bravely and faithfully
give life to the world around you. More than
just a virtuous woman, you were created to be
a woman of valor. Marilynn invites you on a
quest to discover your true calling. Step
into real-life stories of incredible women in
her own community, along with those she has
met in her travels to India, Lebanon, Sudan,
and more. Women who share beautiful and
powerful traits you can uncover and
incorporate into your own life to become a
world-changing woman of valor. Includes a
VALOR QUEST study guide to help you embark on
a unique and life-changing journey

Wonderful
"If you can't find your rochet from your
chimere, a tunicle from a maniple, or just
love a good linguistic ramble, this is the
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place for you. If you are mildly mixed up on
anamnesis, anaphora, and angelus, or you'd
prefer a discussion of Sexagesima Sunday

Defined - Bible Study Book
From telemarketers to traffic jams to twentyitem shoppers in the ten-item line, our lives
are full of interruptions. They're often
aggravating, sometimes infuriating, and can
make us want to tell people what we really
think about them. But they also tell us
something quite important about ourselves.
The prophet Jonah's life was interrupted by a
clear call of God that made him mad enough
and scared enough to run in the completely
opposite direction. Yet it wasn't really an
interruption. It was an opportunity for Jonah
to be involved in something the likes of
which the Old Testament world had never seen:
national revival in a Gentile country. What
if Jonah had seen God's interruption for what
it truly was—a divine intervention that held
more adventure and possibility than any other
thing he could have been doing at the time?
What could have felt any better than being
directly in the center of God's will? Yet we
play it that same way—always running from
major pains and minor problems that just
don't seem to suit us at the time. Who knows
what we're missing by being so interruption
avoidant? In this very personal account of
opportunities lost and lessons learned,
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popular conference speaker and author
Priscilla Shirer shows how to embrace the
amazing freedom and fulfillment that comes
from going with God, even when He's going
against your grain. .

The Resolution for Men, LeatherTouch
Alcoholics Anonymous (also known as the Big
Book in recovery circles) sets forth
cornerstone concepts of recovery from
alcoholism and tells the stories of men and
women who have overcome the disease. The
fourth edition includes twenty-four new
stories that provide contemporary sharing for
newcomers seeking recovery from alcoholism in
A.A. during the early years of the 21st
century. Sixteen stories are retained from
the third edition, including the "Pioneers of
A.A." section, which helps the reader remain
linked to A.A.'s historic roots, and shows
how early members applied this simple but
profound program that helps alcoholics get
sober today. Approximately 21 million copies
of the first three editions of "Alcoholics
Anonymous" have been distributed. It is
expected that the new fourth edition will
play its part in passing on A.A.'s basic
message of recovery. This fourth edition has
been approved by the General Service
Conference of Alcoholics Anonymous, in the
hope that many more may be led toward
recovery by reading its explanation of the
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A.A. program and its varied examples of
personal experiences which demonstrate that
the A.A. program works.

Hope Prevails
The Armor of God, more than merely a biblical
description of the believer's inventory, is
an action plan for putting it on and
developing a personalized strategy to secure
victory.

The Holy Bible
From the bestselling author of A History of
God and The Great Transformation comes a
balanced, nuanced understanding of the role
religion plays in human life and the
trajectory of faith in modern times. Why has
God become incredible? Why is it that
atheists and theists alike now think and
speak about God in a way that veers so
profoundly from the thinking of our
ancestors? Moving from the Paleolithic Age to
the present, Karen Armstrong details the
lengths to which humankind has gone to
experience a sacred reality that it called
God, Brahman, Nirvana, Allah, or Dao. She
examines the diminished impulse toward
religion in our own time when a significant
number of people either want nothing to do
with God or question the efficacy of faith.
With her trademark depth of knowledge and
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profound insight, Armstrong elucidates how
the changing world has necessarily altered
the importance of religion at both societal
and individual levels. And she makes a
powerful, convincing argument for structuring
a faith that speaks to the needs of our
dangerously polarized age. From the Hardcover
edition.

The Love Dare for Parents
Did you know that God’s light can shine
through every facet of your identity? Radiant
is an invitation for teen girls and young
women to enjoy a candid conversation on
identity with bestselling author Priscilla
Shirer. You’ll hear reflections on life
lessons she’s gathered from her teen years
until now. She’ll show you how the light of
God’s Word shaped her identity, and she’ll
teach you how it can change and shape your
life as well. The culture will try to define
you, but this world is starving for something
different that comes only from the creative
genius of your God. You were created to
reflect His light. . . . You were created to
be radiant.

The Purpose Driven Life

Alcoholics Anonymous
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The choice of a devotional book is more
personal than most. This kind of reading is
not merely for the purpose of leisure and
enjoyment. No, with this kind of resource
you’re expecting and praying for something
more. You want to hear from God, receive His
direction, and be refreshed in the depths of
your soul. Only God’s Word can do that. So
you need to choose wisely. With her first
devotional book, Priscilla Shirer makes your
choice easy. For even though she’s written
multiple best-selling books and Bible
studies, including the 2016 ECPA “Christian
Book of the Year” (Fervent), even though she
regularly speaks to thousands at conference
venues and churches around the world, even
though she was the lead actress in a #1 boxoffice feature film (War Room) . . . It all
starts for Priscilla where it all starts for
you. Alone with God. Alone with His Word.
Eager to hear His voice. Prepared to humbly
and obediently respond. She hopes, more than
anything else, that the daily insights you
receive in these pages will challenge,
encourage, and strengthen you in every way.
These ninety devotions from the heart of a
mom, wife, encourager, and friend will Awaken
you each day with fresh insights gleaned from
the Spirit of God. Ready to help you mine the
treasures of Scripture and fortify you for
the day ahead. This devotional is . . . a
good choice.
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Catechism of the Catholic Church
In a Culture of Distortions, Discover GodDefined Womanhood and Beauty In a culture
where airbrushed models and career-driven
women define beauty and success, it's no
wonder we have a distorted view of
femininity. Our impossible standards place an
incredible burden of stress on the backs of
women and girls of all ages, resulting in
anxiety, eating disorders, and depression.
One question we often forget to ask is this:
What is God's design for womanhood? In Girl
Defined, sisters and popular bloggers Kristen
Clark and Bethany Beal offer women a
countercultural view of beauty, femininity,
and self-worth. Based firmly in God's design
for their lives, this book helps women
rethink what true success and beauty look
like. It invites them on a liberating journey
toward a radically better vision for
femininity that ends with the discovery of
the kind of hope, purpose, and fulfillment
they've been yearning for. Girl Defined helps
readers · discover God's design for
femininity and his definition of a successful
woman · uncover the secrets of lasting worth,
purpose, and fulfillment · be equipped and
empowered to live out a radically better
vision for womanhood · gain personal insight
through the chapter-by-chapter study guide

Science and Health with Key to the
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Scriptures
From the authors of international bestselling marriage book The Love Dare comes The
Love Dare for Parents, a 40-day journey of
“dares” challenging one or both parents to
understand, practice, and communicate Christlike love to their children. Easy to read and
work into a busy schedule, The Love Dare for
Parents is designed to “turn the hearts of
parents to their children and turn the hearts
of children to their parents” (Malachi 4:6)
so that moms and dads can more fully enjoy
and delight in their children while
maximizing the positive impact they have on
their lives long term. Each day brings a
promising key verse from Scripture, a
biblical principle about love that applies to
parenting, a specific challenge the parent
does for the sake of their child, and space
to journal thoughts and reflect on what
happened that day. The Love Dare for Parents
even includes access to a FREE online
parenting assessment, helpfully keyed to
select material in the book.Parents, take the
dare!

The Resolution for Women, LeatherTouch
Our culture is obsessed with love and
romance--so why are so few women experiencing
satisfying, long-term love? In this
insightful and encouraging book, sisters
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Kristen Clark and Bethany Beal help single
women of all ages discover a radically better
approach to navigating their love lives.
Covering topics such as true love, romance,
purposeful relationships, purity, boundaries,
singleness, and glorifying God in every stage
of our relationships, Love Defined unpacks
God's original design for romance, showing
modern women how to experience God's best for
them in their relationships. Full of biblical
truths and step-by-step application of
concepts discussed, the book also includes a
chapter-by-chapter study guide to be used
individually or in small groups, as well as
four letters from godly women who have been
married for 30, 40, and 50+ years, offering
priceless, hard-won advice to single women.

Revelation
New York Times best-selling author Shirer
(The Resolution for Women) brings her most
popular speaking topic to print, working from
Ephesians 3:20-21 to show how God is our
solid rock in life's most trying times.

The Case for God
This updated second edition of the Catechism
of the Catholic Church incorporates all the
final modifications made in the complete,
official Latin text, accompanied by line-byline explanations of orthodox Catholicism,
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summaries of each section, a detailed index,
extensive cross-references, and helpful
footnotes.

Love Defined

Defined - Teen Guys Bible Study Book
"The fear of the Lord is the beginning of
wisdom." In the Wisdom literature of the
Bible we first hear the cool voice of a
teacher calling us to think--to think hard
and humbly. "How long will fools hate
knowledge?" cries Wisdom in the book of
Proverbs. Then in Job comes the anguished
voice of the questioner, earnest enough to
seek answers, honest enough to doubt easy
ones. In Ecclesiastes the chastened tone of
the Preacher warns of the vanity of all life
under the sun. Sensitive to both literary
form and theological content, Derek Kidner
introduces Proverbs, Job and Ecclesiastes,
explaining their basic character and internal
structure. He also summarizes and evaluates
the wealth of modern criticism focused on
each book. Looking at all three books
together, Kidner shows how their many voices
compare, contrast and ultimately give a
unified view of life. Kidner extends his
analysis to include Ecclesiasticus and The
Wisdom of Solomon from the Apocrapha, and he
reprints excerpts from non-Israelite works
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that parallel the three major books treated.

The Love Dare
The King James Bible for ebook readers,
desktops, tablets and phones. Including Old
Testament and New Testament, this is a
wonderful tool that keeps the scriptures at
your fingertips. The translation that became
the Authorized King James Bible was begun in
1604 and in 1611 was published by the Church
of England, under the direction of King
James. The translation was done by fortyseven Church of England scholars, the New
Testament coming from the Greek Textus
Receptus (Received Text), the Old Testament
from the Masoretic Hebrew text, and the
Apocrypha from the Greek Septuagint (LXX),
except for two Esdras from the Latin Vulgate.

Defined: Who God Says You Are - Younger
Kids Activity Book
Unconditional love is eagerly promised at
weddings, but rarely practiced in real life.
As a result, romantic hopes are often
replaced with disappointment in the home. But
it doesn’t have to stay that way. The Love
Dare, the New York Times No. 1 best seller
that has sold five million copies and was
major plot device in the popular movie
Fireproof, is a 40-day challenge for husbands
and wives to understand and practice
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unconditional love. Whether your marriage is
hanging by a thread or healthy and strong,
The Love Dare is a journey you need to take.
It’s time to learn the keys to finding true
intimacy and developing a dynamic marriage.
This second edition also features a special
link to a free online marriage evaluation, a
new preface by Stephen and Alex Kendrick,
minor text updates, and select testimonials
from The Love Dare readers. Take the dare!

An Episcopal Dictionary of the Church
How would you describe the spiritual aroma of
your home? The source of this aroma is the
relationship between husband and wife. Many
can fake an attempt at keeping God's
standards in some external way. What we
cannot fake is the resulting, distinctive
aroma of pleasure to God. Reforming Marriage
does what few books on marriage do today: it
provides biblical advice. Douglas Wilson
points to the need for obedient hearts on the
part of both husbands and wives. Godly
marriages proceed from obedient hearts, and
the greatest desire of an obedient heart is
the glory of God.

The Battle Plan for Prayer
Understand the importance of finding our true
identity in Christ with this 8-session study
created specifically for teen guys and young
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men.

"The Kingdom of God is Within You"
Inspired by the Kendrick Brothers’ new movie,
War Room, this exciting new resource from the
#1 best-selling author team behind The Love
Dare and The Resolution for Men is designed
to help anyone learn how to become a powerful
person of prayer. The Battle Plan for Prayer
begins with prayer’s core purpose, its
biblical design, and its impact throughout
history. Readers will be guided scripturally
through the fundamentals of how effective
prayer works, inspired towards a closer, more
intimate relationship with God, and shown how
to develop specific prayer strategies for
each area of life. Prayer can accomplish what
a willing God can accomplish. It should be
your first plan of attack in all of life’s
battles, not your last resort. If you want to
experience the joy of mightily answered
prayer, then it’s time to engage with God at
another level.

Reforming Marriage
Insightful and heart-warming, this classic
book is written for those who seek to know
God better. It unfolds life-impacting,
biblical truths and has been called a "soulstirring celebration of the pleasures of
knowing God."
Page 14/26

Access Free Defined Who God Says You Are
Awaken
Know who you are in Christ and understand how
your identity in Christ shapes your life.

Ecclesiastes
Understand the importance of finding our true
identity in Christ with this 8-session study
created specifically for teen guys and young
men.

Defined - Teen Girls Bible Study
Now a New York Times bestseller, Nadia BolzWeber takes no prisoners as she reclaims the
term "pastrix"(pronounced "pas-triks," a term
used by some Christians who refuse to
recognize female pastors) in her messy,
beautiful, prayer-and-profanity laden
narrative about an unconventional life of
faith. Heavily tattooed and loud-mouthed,
Nadia, a former stand-up comic, sure as hell
didn't consider herself to be religious
leader material - until the day she ended up
leading a friend's funeral in a smoky
downtown comedy club. Surrounded by fellow
alcoholics, depressives, and cynics, she
realized: These were her people. Maybe she
was meant to be their pastor. Using life
stories - from living in a hopeful-buthaggard commune of slackers and her unusual
but undeniable spiritual calling to her
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experiences pastoring people from all walks
of life - and poignant honesty, Nadia
portrays a woman who is both deeply faithful
and deeply flawed, giving hope to the rest of
us along the way. Wildly entertaining and
deeply resonant, this is the book for people
who hunger for a bit of hope that doesn't
come from vapid consumerism; for women who
talk too loud and guys who love chick flicks;
and for the gay person who loves Jesus and
won't be shunned by the church. In short,
this book is for every misfit suspicious of
institutionalized religion but who is still
seeking transcendence and mystery.

Life Interrupted
This richly illustrated, non-technical
reconstruction of "folk religion" in ancient
Israel is based largely on recent
archaeological evidence, but also
incorporates biblical texts where possible.

God Is Able
Inspired by the Kendrick brothers’ new movie
OVERCOMER, and written by the #1 New York
Times best-selling author team behind The
Love Dare and The Battle Plan for Prayer,
comes an exciting new resource about
discovering your God-given identity and
embracing the wonder of who you were created
to be. At this very moment, what you believe
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about your own purpose and value affects
almost every area of your life—including how
you think and feel, the way you react to
circumstances, and how you approach God and
your relationships. But what is guiding your
core beliefs? Are they healthy and founded
upon solid truth? Or are they constantly
shifting with the opinions of others or your
own emotions? Based upon powerful insights
from the scriptural book of Ephesians, and
seasoned with personal stories and practical
wisdom, Defined challenges you to let the One
who knows you best be the One who guides your
heart the most. It’s time for all of us to
live in the amazing light of His acceptance,
abundance, and strength.

The Wisdom of Proverbs, Job &
Ecclesiastes
Understand the importance of finding our true
identity in Christ with this 8-session study
created specifically for teen girls and young
women.

Defined: Who God Says You Are - Leader
Guide
The final book of the Bible, Revelation
prophesies the ultimate judgement of mankind
in a series of allegorical visions, grisly
images and numerological predictions.
According to these, empires will fall, the
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"Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will
rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by
Will Self.

One in a Million
The Egyptians in Exodus 1 were intent on
enslaving the Israelites, wearing them down
so that God’s chosen people would become
disillusioned and not live up to their
destiny. Of the original two million
Israelites who received God’s invitation to
enter the Promised Land, only two actually
entered it! Similarly, modern day Christians
often hear and understand the promises of God
each Sunday morning at church but then rarely
choose to experience them in everyday life.
In One in a Million, Bible teacher Priscilla
Shirer invites us to change that pattern for
good, living beyond our circumstances and
expecting to see God move in miraculous ways
day after day. Without a doubt, we can find
and follow God’s purpose for our journey. We
can make it to the Promised Land!

Girl Defined
8-week Bible study guiding kids to find their
identity in Christ, based on selected
passages from Ephesians.

Defined
Page 18/26

Access Free Defined Who God Says You Are
Another Landmark Book by Rick Warren. You are
not an accident. Even before the universe was
created, God had you in mind, and he planned
you for his purposes. These purposes will
extend far beyond the few years you will
spend on earth. You were made to last
forever! Self-help books often suggest that
you try to discover the meaning and purpose
of your life by looking within yourself, but
Rick Warren says that is the wrong place to
start. You must begin with God, your Creator,
and his reasons for creating you. You were
made by God and for God, and until you
understand that, life will never make sense.
This book will help you understand why you
are alive and God's amazing plan for
you---both here and now, and for eternity.
Rick Warren will guide you through a personal
40-day spiritual journey that will transform
your answer to life's most important
question: What on earth am I here for?
Knowing God's purpose for creating you will
reduce your stress, focus your energy,
simplify your decisions, give meaning to your
life, and, most importantly, prepare you for
eternity. The Purpose Driven Life is a
blueprint for Christian living in the 21st
century---a lifestyle based on God's eternal
purposes, not cultural values. Using over
1,200 scriptural quotes and references, it
challenges the conventional definitions of
worship, fellowship, discipleship, ministry,
and evangelism. In the tradition of Oswald
Chambers, Rick Warren offers distilled wisdom
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on the essence of what life is all about.
This is a book of hope and challenge that you
will read and re-read, and it will be a
classic treasured by generations to come.

Pastrix
If you asked a group of kids to describe
themselves, how would they reply? Probably
with their names, ages, or favorite
sports--who they are on the outside. But what
about who they are on the inside? Do they
know they are unique, made new, and loved
children of God? This book for middle-grade
readers focuses their identity right back
where it belongs: on their hearts and souls
and minds, reflecting the glory of the One
who made them. Featuring fun full-color
illustrations, each short essay and activity
will help kids discover their worth in God
and learn that their true identity is nothing
short of wonderful.

Desiring God
With Everything You Have to Do, Have You
Taken The Time to Decide Who You Want to Be?
From best-selling author and speaker,
Priscilla Shirer, in partnership with the
creators of The Love Dare, challenges all
women in The Resolution for Women to be
intentional about embracing and thriving in
God’s beautiful and eternal calling on their
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lives. Layered with biblical truth and
seasoned with daily encouragement, this book
will inspire the woman you see in the mirror
to trust God’s perfect plan for her life,
resolving to become “purposefully feminine,
surprisingly satisfied, and faithfully His.”
Shirer explains how today's women can and
should live out their own resolution. It is
"a defining banner that hangs over your life,
written in the ink of your own choices." A
woman's banner should be an accurate
reflection of who she desires to be-someone
completely Christ-centered who blesses and
changes things in her world for the better.
Written in partnership with the movie
Courageous and Stephen and Alex Kendrick’s
book, The Resolution for Men, it is designed
to inspire a revolution.

Woman of Valor
While Most Men Will Die With Deep Regrets,
Others Will Resolve To Live For What Matters
Most. The Resolution for Men is the inspiring
book born out of the film Courageous, a film
which presents a powerful story of strong
male leadership and an emotionally charged
wake-up call to fathers whose influence upon
their children and society is immeasurable.
The Resolution for Men follows to challenge
men of all ages to become as bold and
intentional about embracing their
responsibilities as leaders of their homes,
Page 21/26

Access Free Defined Who God Says You Are
marriages, and children. Written by Stephen
and Alex Kendrick, screenwriters of
Courageous and authors of New York Times best
seller The Love Dare (five million copies
sold), The Resolution for Men strategically
inspires men to reconcile with their past, reengage in the present by taking full
responsibility for their wives and children,
and then move forward with a bold and clear
resolution for the future. Written in
partnership with the movie and Priscilla
Shirer’s book, The Resolution for Women, it
is designed to inspire a revolution.

War Room Bible Study - Bible Study Book
8-week Bible study guiding kids to find their
identity in Christ, based on selected
passages from Ephesians. Activity Books
include pages for use during each session,
daily devotion and journal pages, and parent
pages.

Did God Have a Wife?
War Room Bible Study Book includes 5
scriptural lessons and inspiring movie clips
found in the new Kendrick Brothers' movie War
Room. This short series provides a variety of
heart-felt and/or humorous movie scenes and
Bible study sessions that can be used in a
corporate church message series or a small
group Bible study setting. Session topics
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include: Dealing with Spiritual Lukewarmness,
Christian Accountability, Grasping Grace and
the Gospel, Engaging in Spiritual Warfare,
and Trusting God in Prayer.

Overcomer - Bible Study Book
Overcomer Bible Study Book includes content
for five sessions, personal study between
group sessions, applicable Scripture, "How to
Use This Study," and tips for leading a
group. Many people feel they are less than
who God says they are. We get our identity
from our careers, our political positions,
our roles in the family, and a number of
other lesser things. However, what is most
true about us is that we are made by a God
who loves us, and the gospel can bring us
into a relationship with Him. When we
understand who God is, we more fully
understand who we are. This small group study
uses clips from the film Overcomer to examine
how we determine our identity and how we can
find our true identity in Christ. Session
topics: 1. Who Are You? 2. You Are Broken 3.
You Are Chosen 4. You Surrender 5. You
Declare Features: - Five small-group sessions
- Personal-study opportunities for ongoing
spiritual growth Benefits: - Learn to define
yourself as the Creator defines you. Understand that false identity comes from
your brokenness. - Trust what Christ
accomplished to make you new. - Find
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certainty and purpose in the Lord. Recognize ways you are finding your identity
in something other than Christ. - Reclaim the
good purpose God has for your life. - Learn
what it means to be broken by sin. - Study
the lives of Moses, Gideon, Jonah, Jeremiah,
Elisha, Paul, and other biblical figures to
learn how their relationships with God
defined their identities.

Radiant
Neuropsychologist Offers Hope to Those
Struggling with Depression As a boardcertified neuropsychologist, Dr. Michelle
Bengtson sees the devastation of depression.
Early on, she practiced the most effective
treatments and prescribed them for her
clients. But when she experienced depression
herself, she found that the treatments she
had recommended were lacking. Her experience
showed her the missing component in treating
depression. In Hope Prevails, Dr. Bengtson
writes with deep compassion, blending her
training and faith, to offer readers a hope
grounded in God's love and grace. She helps
readers understand what depression is, how it
affects them spiritually, and what, by God's
grace, it cannot do. The result is an
approach that offers the hope of release, not
just the management of symptoms. For those
who struggle with depression and those who
want to help them, Hope Prevails offers hope
Page 24/26

Access Free Defined Who God Says You Are
for the future.

Defined - Teen Guys Bible Study
The publication of the King James version of
the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611,
coincided with an extraordinary flowering of
English literature and is universally
acknowledged as the greatest influence on
English-language literature in history. Now,
world-class literary writers introduce the
book of the King James Bible in a series of
beautifully designed, small-format volumes.
The introducers' passionate, provocative, and
personal engagements with the spirituality
and the language of the text make the Bible
come alive as a stunning work of literature
and remind us of its overwhelming
contemporary relevance.
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